
Halloween   
Party-In-a-Bag 

  

Dear Parent(s) and/or Guardian(s), 

 

On Friday, October 29th, students are invited to bring in a special snack for 
themselves.  Attached you will find a brown paper bag that your child has 
decorated here at school. We are requesting your help to fill this “party-in-a-
bag” for your child.   

 

Please return the paper bag on the morning of the 29th.  Some suggestions 
for the bag are:  

• a drink of choice (e.g., juice box) 
• a small bag of chips, popcorn or pretzels  
• a nut free chocolate item 
• a nut free candy item  

 

Students are also invited to wear orange 
and black.  They are welcome to get creative 
with their clothing (e.g. Halloween socks, 
earrings, a washable tattoo). 

 

Thank you for partnering with us 
to make this a fun day for your child! 

 

The Primary Team 



 

 
                                             


